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Feedback on non-payment of stipend/salaries of
community health workers

The PSA, following complaints from members regarding the non-payment of their salaries, since 12
June 2020, intervened and engaged the department with the view to address the matter. Following
several engagements with the Human Resources Directorate of Health, the PSA can report that
Community Health Workers in the following district were paid as confirmed by the Directorate:

1. Xariep District paid for June/July. 5 cases of unpaid salaries outstanding and receiving
attention

2. Fezile Dabi District to be paid on 14 August 2020.

3. Mangaung District paid. All cases outstanding to be paid on 14 August 2020.

4. Lejweleputswa District out of 466 CHW 450 paid, 16 not paid. All outstanding to be paid
on 14 August 2020.

5. Thabo Mofutsanyana District paid. 20 cases outstanding as a result of CHW not

submitting assumption of duty forms.

Those members who did not receive the stipend are advised to approach the following HR personnel
in their district for urgent assistance;

e |sabelle at Lejweleputswa

e Me Augusta at Fezile Dabi

e Shabangu at Thabo Mofutsanyana

e Mokogo at Mangaung

e Monatisa at Xariep

The Labour Relations Officer of the PSA may be contacted directly for assistance on 082 880 8933.
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